
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management  

 
 
Announcement No. 22/2025      IJmuiden, 2 April 2025  
 
 
 
Subject: Publication of Designation of Berth for Bunkering Methanol Decree 

 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, announces the following: 

For bunkering methanol by a bunker ship, it is necessary that the berth, as a location where this can 
take place based on substantiated external safety calculations, should be designated on the basis of 
the North Sea Canal Area Regional Port Byelaws 2023.  

The full decree is available at: https://www.portofamsterdam.com/en/announcement/designation-
berth-bunkering-methanol 

 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master,  
 
 

 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
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